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1. (○) Mr.

2. John Hoey

3. Shoreline

4. (○) Richmond Beach

5. johnwhoey@outlook.com

6. 05/23/2022

7. 9(c)

8. We are writing to support acquisition of acquiring the approximately 2.6-acre tideland 
property at the southern end of 27th Avenue NW to expand shoreline access. For years, residents
of Shoreline have consistently expressed that walking trails are the most desired park amenity.
Beach access is a unique and highly desired form of walking trail. Shoreline currently only has one
public point of access to the Puget Sound shoreline, at Richmond Beach Saltwater Park via a
pedestrian bridge over the BNSF railroad tracks. Adding this property to the city's parks system
would provide a walkable, direct access point to the beach via 27th Avenue NW, a public road. This
is a valuable opportunity to add public parkland and shoreline access that cannot be passed up.
Thank you in advance for your favorable consideration of this issue.
Sincerely,
John Hoey and Lisa Olason

9. (○) Support
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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